
 

 

 

 

Pastor Solomon Kinloch                December 16, 2019 
Triumph Church 
Detroit, MI  
 

Re: Evangel Ministries 
  
 

Pastor Kinloch, 

 I am writing this letter on behalf of a large group of members of Evangel Ministries including the 

Bogle family.  The plans of our board president to liquidate our church’s assets and take the proceeds to 

Triumph Church has caused great distress in our church body.  At the same time, this situation has galvanized 

our church body and given a singular focus to prevent this type of takeover from happening now and in the 

future.  

 We are requesting that you would rescind your offer to President Sewell to accept our church’s 

proceeds in a partnership deal.  I know that it is difficult to turn away from such a large sum of money, but 

we believe that you can see that the on going fight over closing our church makes the decision much easier. 

 By rescinding your offer, you would allow our congregation to keep the vision of Evangel Ministries 

intact without having to fight the board president in court or on the public airwaves.  It is our desire to keep 

this controversy internal, but signs indicate the president is going to force this conflict into other arenas.  

 Please contact me by phone or email to inform me of your decision in this matter so that I can 

advise my clients on how to proceed.  Thank you for your time and attention.  The body of Evangel Ministries 

thanks you as well. 

 

  

                                                                                                               Respectfully, 

 
 
 

           Tim Bogle 

 
T I M  B O G L E                                                   
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